
Attachment 2 – Stakeholder endorsements 
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I have been working with SAPN as a representative on both their Solar Industry Reference Group and Community Advisory Board and 

commend the team for their open communication and consultation with the solar PV industry.  Flexible Exports was the first of its kind in 

Australia and SAPN have set the bar for other states in regards to development of a pilot and then execution into the mainstream.  It has 

been no easy feat to develop, test and execute this project, while consulting with numerous stakeholders, all who have their own needs 

and priorities. 

I’d like to thank SAPN for a considered approach, looking at the impact on numerous stakeholders while also working on meeting the 

objectives needed to ensure a more stable network in South Australia. 

Jenny Paradiso 
Managing Director, Suntrix 

 

“ 

” 

Vince Duffy 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer, Department for Energy & Mining 

Government of South Australia  


